
 

 

21 November 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents or Carers 
 
 
 
We are pleased to invite you to this year’s Junior Carol Service at St Hilda’s Church, Woodthorpe 
Road, TW15 3QL, our joint parish church. The service will take place on Wednesday 18th December 
at 6.00pm.   
 
Rehearsals are already underway and we hope that this, along with our Nativity production which 
Year 1 and 2 will be presenting, will put us all in the festive mood.  
 
All Juniors will need to be dropped off at St Hilda’s at 4.30pm in advance of the service for a final 
rehearsal.  Please ensure that your child is in full smart uniform and has been to the toilet just prior 
to arrival (toilet facilities are very limited).  It may help if children have had a snack/drink before 
attending.  Unfortunately we are not able to accommodate parents during the rehearsal time and 
kindly ask you to leave until the service is due to begin.   
 
Please do not park in the church grounds as there is another event in the hall that evening.  
Please park in the neighbouring streets. 
 
Doors will open at 5.45pm for parents to take their seats.  As we may have more than 400 guests in 
the audience, children under school age will need to sit on their parents’ laps.  
 
There will be a collection at the end of the service for a charity of the children’s choice. 
 
We will be allocating up to three tickets per Junior family.  Please request your tickets by clicking on 
the link below or scanning the QR code  The link will open at 10am on Monday 25th November until 
4pm on Monday 9th December. 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/HpPHD3FYCE                 
    
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs L Bailey 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/HpPHD3FYCE

